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Dear Industry Colleagues, 

Re: Constraint Management Intertrip Service (CMIS): Industry Webinar Feedback & EC5 CMIS 
‘Interim’ Consultation 

The Electricity System Operator project team have now completed their analysis of the industry 
feedback to the EC5 CMIS ‘Interim’ Consultation, and the CMIS Webinar dated 16th March 2023. 

The spreadsheet labelled ‘2. EC5 Interim Consultation and Webinar Feedback’ contains summaries of 
the non-confidential feedback and the ESO’s response. To locate the spreadsheet, please follow this 
link and click on the ‘EC5 Constraint Management Intertrip Service’ tab. 

The spreadsheet is structured as follows: 

Tab Name Explanation 
1. Webinar FAQ This tab contains the industry questions that were posed during the 

16th of March 2023 Webinar and the ESO’s replies.  

This was originally uploaded to the ESO website on the 3rd of March 
2023 and has been included here for completeness. 

2. Post Webinar Discussion This tab contains the industry’s feedback to the questions that were 
posed by the ESO during the 16th of March 2023 Webinar. 

The ESO’s replies to the feedback are also contained within this tab. 
3. Consultation – Technical This tab contains the industry’s technical and commercial feedback 

to the EC5 CMIS ‘Interim’. 

The ESO’s replies to the feedback are also contained within this tab. 
4. Consultation - Contract This tab contains the industry’s contractual feedback to the EC5 

CMIS ‘Interim’. 

The ESO’s replies to the feedback are also contained within this tab. 
5. Updated Indicative
Timelines

This tab contains updated indicative timelines. 

Please note, the EC5 Industry workshops have been moved to July 
2023 to allow the team to incorporate the feedback that has been 
provided by the industry. 
The arrangements of the Workshops are subject to further changes. 

If you require further feedback or questions, please contact saul.shapiro@nationalgrid.com and 
box.cmp@nationalgrideso.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

Saul Shapiro 

Senior Category Lead 
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